
Water Department Updates – May 17, 2018  
Award of Treatment Facility Contract 

 
 
Methuen Contractors have been awarded the bid to begin construction of the treatment facility. They have 
been given the notice to proceed, after Town Council reviewed and accepted the contract. Methuen will 
begin mobilizing within the next 2 weeks. We will update you when the date of groundbreaking will occur.  
 

 


